
December 2012 

A MESSAGE  FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL   
 Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 It’s hard to believe that the holiday seasons are upon us. Each year 
the Christmas season seems to come up more quickly, hereby making us 
older and older.  I received an e-mail from ACT Explore on 11/29 stating 
that our 8th grade scores are being sent back. I expect the test results early 
next week, and the long process of meeting with each 8th grade student  
will begin. Each 8th grade student will be met with by Christmas break and 
they will have a personal copy of their score.  Have a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year.  God Bless You! 
                                                            Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

                             DATES 
December 3-6...……Dental Sealants 
December 11………Band Concert @ 7:00 pm 
December 14………Interims Reports Go Home 
December 20 ……...Last Day of School  
Dec. 21-Jan. 1……..Christmas Vacation 
January 2…………..School Resumes 

STUDENTS OF THE 
MONTH: 
The following students have 
been selected as Students of the 
Month for  November, 2012. 
 
6th grade 
Chelsea Marsh 
David Russell 
 
7th grade 
Broghan Hyland 
Allyson Spay 
 
8th grade 
Andrew Barnhart 
Kristin Saner   

 Merry Christmas from the LaBrae Middle School Staff 

 

 

INTERIM REPORTS:  LaBrae Middle School staff will post Interim grades on 
December 7 with Interims going home with students on December 14. 

LaBrae Middle School Yearbook 
It’s time to order the 2012-2013 LaBrae Middle 
School yearbook. The book will be ALL  
COLOR and has a hard cover. The yearbook is 
a limited edition publication. The cost is $30.00. 
There are two ways to order: 
1.) Order online. Information is located on the 
school’s website. 
2) Reserve with a check or cash.  
Checks to: LaBrae Local Schools. 
Thank you in advance for your order! 


